
 

 

	
	

March 22, 2022 
 
Dear Church Partners, 
  
Thank you for the important role you play as a part of The Wesleyan Church.   
  
We’ve heard your feedback regarding giving online to Global Partners and The Wesleyan Church, and 
understand that the process for giving from your church has not been user-friendly.  To address those 
challenges, we are excited to announce the launch of a new online giving system on March 28, 2022. 
This new system will better address your needs as a church in your support of the ministries of Global 
Partners and The Wesleyan Church.   
  
With the new system, you will be able to:  
  

• Access your church’s complete giving history  
• Manage your church’s recurring giving and intended support, including submitting 
renewals and changing payment information  
• Sign up for eReceipts for offline giving.  

  
All recurring giving and Intended Support (formerly known as Faith Promise) managed through the 
previous online giving system will be securely transferred to the new system.  
  
No action is required on your part to maintain your recurring giving and Intended Support. Upon launch 
of this new system, the old system will no longer be accessible.  
  
Pastors who are assigned leadership roles per their 2021 ASRs will automatically have access to church 
donation management.   
  
Action Needed Beginning March 28:  

• Visit the same place at gponline.org/give and click Donor Login  
• Create a new login  
• Explore the new features.  

For more information on managing your church donations in the new system, please review the 
resources available at gponline.org/donorfaq.  
  
We appreciate your continued support and will be responsive in assisting any of your needs as we 
launch this new system. We appreciate your patience as we navigate this transition.  
  
For any questions about the new online giving system, contact Donor Services at 
donation@wesleyan.org or 317-774-3944.  
  
  In H+S Service,  
  
Dr. Dennis Jackson  
Global Partners Executive Director  


